Waterloo Town Council Meeting
October 28, 2024

A meeting of the Waterloo Town Council was held October 28, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at the
Waterloo Town Hall. Members present were:

Josh Caudill Ken Surber
James Garman Pam Howard / Town Manager

Renee Duszynski / Clerk Treasurer

The following business was discussed, and action was taken: Unless specified all votes were
unanimous.

2025 Salary Ordinance: Duszynski reviewed proposed wages for 2025. Discussion was held.

Health Insurance: Duszynski reviewed the PHP wellness program. Discussion of program
implementation was held.

I, Renee Duszynski, the duly qualified Clerk Treasurer, do hereby certify that the above and foregoing is a true and exact excerpt
of minutes of the meeting of the Waterloo Town Council, Waterloo, Indiana, at which a quorum was in attendance and acting
throughout, and held October 28, 2024, and, as such appears in the official minutes of said Waterloo Town Council, in my

custody.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.
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President, Josh Caudill Clerk Treasurer, Renee Puszynski




